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DDC December 2024 Monthly Updates 
December 11, 2024 

Hello everyone, I hope you are all doing well. I am sending along a few important updates.  

1. The Snohomish County Public Health toolkit is out and available. Please check it out here and share with 
your network! 
2. The October Council Meeting Minutes have been posted and are ready for your review here.  
3. In January we will have a bit of a different agenda than usual for our Quarterly Council Meeting. Here 
are the plans: 

Wednesday, 1/15/25: Advocacy Day @ United Churches in Olympia from 10:00 to 12:30, then any scheduled meetings 

with legislators on the hill in the afternoon.  

Thursday, 1/16/25: This will be our only day for the actual Council meeting at the Double Tree in 
downtown Olympia from 9:00 to 4:00. Our vice chairs are organizing a dinner plan for those who want 
to join that evening too! 

Friday, 1/17/25: Tour of Rainier School in Buckley from 10:00 to 1:00.  

In order to get all of these plans set up, we need your input. Please fill out the two following surveys by 
Monday, 12/16/24: 

A. Please let us know what you are planning and need for meetings with legislators by taking this survey: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=F-
LQEU4mCkCLoFfcwSfXLRdR_hrLNblErtuNgMxFwXlUNDJGQzRMWjJWVDVPRktZMFZOUFE2MDc2Sy4u 

B. Please let us know what you are planning and need for the Rainier School Tour: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=F-
LQEU4mCkCLoFfcwSfXLRdR_hrLNblErtuNgMxFwXlUNTQ2TFhFNUw0MTNWNVlOQTlMVkVEMEFKTi4u. The 
lunch options in this survey are the ones that DDC is able to cover for you. There will be other lunch options in 
the cafe at Rainier School, for example espresso, however we will not be able to reimburse you for those 
items. Please reach out with questions.  

4. You may have seen that the Governor put a freeze on a few different types of state government spending early 

last week. In addition, DDA recently determined that Round 3 of the Dan Thompson Memorial Account will need 

to be suspended at this time. I will have more information to share in January, and in the meantime, please don't 

hesitate to talk with your networks about how important and impactful the Dan Thompson Memorial Account is 

for our community. You may have seen that the Dan Thompson Account was nationally recognized last month 

because of how innovative it is, and how it helps government and private organizations work together. Here is 

tel:1800-634-4473.
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ddc.wa.gov%2Fpost%2Fguidance-for-improving-accessibility-of-public-health-communications&data=05%7C02%7Clinda.west%40ddc.wa.gov%7C0f99e26360bf4322f4e408dd19fc8c15%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638695294656608089%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZhZSUTwZr3d7druyffgm%2BaxQk9KweBhwZhe7FiWSWDs%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.prod.website-files.com%2F60bd96815ffd09234485b510%2F67534899ba02c25747273986_October%25202024%2520Meeting%2520Minutes%2520Combined.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Clinda.west%40ddc.wa.gov%7C0f99e26360bf4322f4e408dd19fc8c15%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638695294656637812%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=U7y2OwxlVOZOzpvoxQbqzK0vRSodNzO1QDPh%2BXKGilU%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DF-LQEU4mCkCLoFfcwSfXLRdR_hrLNblErtuNgMxFwXlUNDJGQzRMWjJWVDVPRktZMFZOUFE2MDc2Sy4u&data=05%7C02%7Clinda.west%40ddc.wa.gov%7C0f99e26360bf4322f4e408dd19fc8c15%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638695294656656558%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nUWYdrW8smlXfPRJHqJSUS1lAw5lxSX7VDl2EhKQwy0%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DF-LQEU4mCkCLoFfcwSfXLRdR_hrLNblErtuNgMxFwXlUNDJGQzRMWjJWVDVPRktZMFZOUFE2MDc2Sy4u&data=05%7C02%7Clinda.west%40ddc.wa.gov%7C0f99e26360bf4322f4e408dd19fc8c15%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638695294656656558%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nUWYdrW8smlXfPRJHqJSUS1lAw5lxSX7VDl2EhKQwy0%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DF-LQEU4mCkCLoFfcwSfXLRdR_hrLNblErtuNgMxFwXlUNTQ2TFhFNUw0MTNWNVlOQTlMVkVEMEFKTi4u&data=05%7C02%7Clinda.west%40ddc.wa.gov%7C0f99e26360bf4322f4e408dd19fc8c15%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638695294656674960%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=c0luNUsahB6FwuBVg548MJYOPCj5C1LZetpkK%2FfF9TM%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DF-LQEU4mCkCLoFfcwSfXLRdR_hrLNblErtuNgMxFwXlUNTQ2TFhFNUw0MTNWNVlOQTlMVkVEMEFKTi4u&data=05%7C02%7Clinda.west%40ddc.wa.gov%7C0f99e26360bf4322f4e408dd19fc8c15%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638695294656674960%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=c0luNUsahB6FwuBVg548MJYOPCj5C1LZetpkK%2FfF9TM%3D&reserved=0
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more about that award; please share with your networks and encourage people to speak up:  Dan Thompson 

Award. 

5. The Request for Qualifications and Quotes (RFQQ) to help host the behavioral health/IDD conference is 

currently open. Please share this information with your networks and help us identify a good company to manage 

this project: RFQQ. 

As always, don't hesitate to reach out with questions about any of this information. If we don't connect beforehand, 

please take good care of yourselves over the holidays, and we will be back in touch before our meeting in January. 

Thanks for all that you do for our Council and the DD community. 

Brandi Monts 

Executive Director/ Pronouns: She, Her 

Washington State Developmental Disabilities Council 

Email: Brandi.Monts@ddc.wa.gov 

Office phone: 360.586.3558 

Cell phone: 564.999.0079 

Physical address: 2600 Martin Way East, Suite F, Olympia, WA 98506 

Mailing address: P.O. Box 48314, Olympia, WA 98504 

 

tel:1800-634-4473.
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ddc.wa.gov%2Fpost%2Fdshs-receives-national-award-for-distinction-in-public-private-partnership-in-developmental-disabilities-services&data=05%7C02%7Clinda.west%40ddc.wa.gov%7C0f99e26360bf4322f4e408dd19fc8c15%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638695294656690755%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gYY2wS2%2B%2Fb%2BemvO5e%2Bzb0W3r3vt0OjO%2BBgEddza1FrE%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ddc.wa.gov%2Fpost%2Fdshs-receives-national-award-for-distinction-in-public-private-partnership-in-developmental-disabilities-services&data=05%7C02%7Clinda.west%40ddc.wa.gov%7C0f99e26360bf4322f4e408dd19fc8c15%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638695294656690755%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gYY2wS2%2B%2Fb%2BemvO5e%2Bzb0W3r3vt0OjO%2BBgEddza1FrE%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ddc.wa.gov%2Fpost%2Frequest-for-qualifications-and-quotes-developmental-disabilities-behavioral-health-conference&data=05%7C02%7Clinda.west%40ddc.wa.gov%7C0f99e26360bf4322f4e408dd19fc8c15%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638695294656703735%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AhFg0VfEmPNTtyYtTdebo5BzrRNRuGTStrRn%2BDjXwP0%3D&reserved=0

